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POLICE REPORT, OCTOBER 2020    
BEAT AREA MW02, MW05 & MS04 – ROSEWELL & DISTRICT 

                         
     

 
 
From 1st October 2020 to 31st October 2020 in the beat areas MW02, MW05 
& MS04 – Rosewell & District – There were 4 crimes recorded, with 2 solved 
to date for the Rosewell area.  
 

 
Incidents of Note 

 

 

• Between 6th and 8th October at Whitehill Football Club, Carnethie 
Street, the A.E.D was stolen. 
 

• About 13:30 hours, 17th October there was a disturbance in Louisa 
square.  The individual responsible has been identified and will be 
reported.  
 

• On 23rd October two youths were on the roof of St Matthews RC 
Primary school, Carnethie Street.  They threw several tiles of the roof 
breaking them.  The youths were later traced and charged.  
 

 
Community Police information 
 
 
Community Police are aware of recent incidents at the outdoor classroom and 
will conduct patrols in the local area.  
 
 A number of residents in the Midlothian area have contacted police after 
becoming victims of fraud, whereby they have received phone calls from 
persons declaring themselves as representatives of various banks fraud 
teams. Victims are advised that their accounts have been compromised and 
asked to transfer funds elsewhere at which time control of funds is lost. Police 
are also aware of a report of fraud where the complainer received an email 
purporting to be from a financial company offering a high interest rate on 
savings.  
 
Police request members of the public to be vigilant to such conduct and 
educate elderly or vulnerable family/friends.  Further information on types of 
fraud can be found on the Police Scotland website  
 
www.scotland.police.uk 
 
Community Officers would also like to take this opportunity to remind you all 
that we can conduct security surveys on domestic properties and rural 

http://www.scotland.police.uk/
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establishments such as farms.  If anyone is interested please contact police at 
the email address below. 
 

TELEPHONING POLICE SCOTLAND 
 

If you need to contact Police Scotland then the number you use will depend 
on whether what you are reporting is an emergency or not. 
  
* You should always use 999 when: 
* There is a risk of injury or loss of life 
* A crime is in progress 
* Someone suspected of a crime is nearby 
 
For non-emergency calls please use 101 to contact Police Scotland. 
 
Hate crime and domestic abuse can now be reported online via the official 
Police Scotland website at www.scotland.police.uk or by visiting a Third Party 
Reporting Centre – details of which are also on our website. 
 
Information regarding crime can be passed to Crimestoppers on 0800 555 
111 or through an Online Form - both of these routes are completely 
anonymous and available 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. 
 
If any person has any information about the incident(s) listed above or indeed 
any other issue please contact your Community Policing Officers –  
 
PC Alan Forbes 
PC Graham Black 
 
E-mail  LothianScotBordersPenicuikCPT@scotland.pnn.police.uk 
 
Police Scotland use social media to circulate the latest news, events and 
information to the public via –  
 
Twitter  
 
@LothBordPolice  
 
and  
 
@MidLothPolice  
 
Facebook 
 
www.facebook.com/LothiansScottishBordersPoliceDivision  
 
and  
 
www.facebook.com/MidlothianPolice 

http://www.scotland.police.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/LothiansScottishBordersPoliceDivision
http://www.facebook.com/MidlothianPolice

